
Hello,

For more than 25 years, Spring USA has proudly served businesses worldwide, including many in the 
travel, foodservice, restaurant, and hospitality industries. Working alongside our loyal customers, we 
understand the impact of the recent COVID-19 coronavirus outbreak and the ramifications that will 
continue to impact businesses not only today but for the foreseeable future.

Throughout each new development, we have taken into account not only our own business but also 
the wellbeing of our customers’ businesses. We feel it is our responsibility to do whatever we can to 
help alleviate the collective pressure felt across the industry. More importantly, we believe that the 
innovation of the foodservice industry will help bring people back together around the table.

To ensure that every foodservice operator is ready, we continue to invest in new product development 
based on the needs of our customers and the concerns of consumers. We continue to monitor CDC 
alerts, FDA recommendations, and other credible organizations within the industry. Based on these 
recommendations, we will continue to take appropriate action to ensure every aspect of our business 
provides the very best quality assurance, service, and safety. 

We are dedicated to the welfare of your business, our workforce, our communities, and our country. 
Our industry has faced times of uncertainty in the past and it has made us stronger and more 
resilient. I want to take this chance to convey how much we sincerely appreciate the relationship we 
have with our customers and partners. We are all in this together.

Sincerely,

Kristine Holtz
CEO, Cornerstone Foodservice/ Spring USA
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